Mr. Tim Armstrong,

At the March 23, 2023 FFA chapter meeting our members voted to move \$15,000 from the FFA account to the Community Foundation. This will allow for the creation of an endowment scholarship to benefit Gibson Southern FFA members for many years to come.

The scholarship will be named "Here by the Owl". Forty-nine members voted in favor of this motion, with none opposed.

Sincerely,

Mylie Rexing
Mylie Rexing
FFA President

2022-2023

Vanessa Schmitt FFA Secretary

Vanussa Schmitt

2022-2023